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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

APPOINTMENT OF NEW STAFF MEMBERS AT CPBN 
 
This communication serves to respond to media queries received as a result of a notice 

that is circulating on social media relating to the appointment of fourteen (14) new staff 

members who joined the Central Procurement Board of Namibia (CPBN) during the months 

of April and May 2020. 

 

CPBN has a Human Resources Policy which provides for procedures to be followed in the 

recruitment and appointment of new staff members.  The first step in the recruitment 

process of CPBN is to advertise identified vacancies in the public domain.  To attract a 

diverse number of applicants, CPBN advertises all its vacancies in the print media and on 

its Website.  

 

Note that the recruitment of CPBN staff members is based on the applicant’s qualifications, 

skills and experience as required by the particular vacancy.  As a result, the institution 

processes applications as received from the members of the public.  
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